
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

        

  

     
   

  

    

         

        
      

       

          

      

     
     
       

             

      

    

         
     

   

        

        

          
            

          
        
          

      
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

95.7% 

 

 

Next week at Ash Green, Reverend Robb will host an assembly at the Upper Site on 
Monday morning. Our Reception children will travel to Tropical World on Wednesday 
and please note there will be no school clubs (3.15 - 4.00pm) on that day. Year 5 pupils 
invite parents into their classrooms on Thursday afternoon and we end the week with 
Year 2 class assemblies on Friday at 9.30 am and –KS1 celebration assembly at 2.50pm – 
all welcome. 
 

Our annual Prize Giving Evening is on  

Tuesday 18 July  

in the Lower Site Hall at 6pm. 

If your child has won a prize a slip will be  

sent home. 
 

Please come along and support your child on this 

wonderful occasion. 
 

    
 
 
REPORTS WILL BE POSTED TO TRINITY LEAVERS.  

 
 

 

We were delighted with how well our children  

have done in their KS2 SATs. 

Results have been sent home to parents and children. 

 

If any Year 6 parents would like to discuss the results 

then please see Mr Sheppard or Mr Mayfield. 

 
 

  
 

We packed off all of our remaining Year 6 children 
to Park Lane, Calder High and Sowerby Bridge today. 

 

Everyone then ‘moved on up’ a year. 
The children had a great morning getting to know 

their new teachers and enjoying different activities. 
 
 

 

REPORTS – FRI 14
th

 JULY 

Reports to parents will be sent 

home. 

PRIZE GIVING – TUES 18th 

JULY 

Our winners will receive a 

medal, certificate and a prize. 

SPORTS DAY – MON 24
th

  

JULY 

House teams will compete in a 

selection of events against 

each other. 

BREAK UP – BUFFET 

LUNCH –  

TUES 25
th

  JULY 

Children will enjoy a buffet 

lunch before we break up at 

2.15pm. 

 

TOP TRIP BEHAVIOUR! 
We had a terrific trip this week with our Year 2  

at Lytham St. Annes. 
The weather was beautiful; the children had a      

wonderful time and behaved impeccably.  
We are aware that some children got a little burnt in 
the heat combined with the strong sea breeze. Please 
be assured that our tireless staff tried to apply cream 

to all children but we will review procedures going 
forward. Sorry for any discomfort this caused. 

Our Talk Topic next week will be 

‘EARNING OUR PRIZE’.  
 

Prize winners will be notified next 

week for the ceremony on 

Tuesday 18th July. 
 



  
     
 

 
   
    

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
     
     

      

        

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
 
       

    

       
  

   

      

    
   

     
       

           

        

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

Class Assemblies are at 9.05 only.  
 

Date Class 

14 July 2B/R & 2O 
 

 

 

 

 

Midsummer 
Close –  

Tues 25 July 

Re-open –  

Wed  6 September 

 

Close – Friday 29 September – Training Day 

Half Term 
Close –  

Fri 27 October 

Re-open – 

Mon 6 November 

 

Christmas 
Close –  

Fri 22 December 

Re-open – 

Tues 8 January 2018 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 16 February 

Re-open – 

Mon 26 February 

 

Easter 
Close – 

Thurs 29 March 

Re-open – 

Mon 16 April 

 

Close – Mon 7 May – May Day 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 25 May 

Re-open – 

Mon 4 June 

 

Midsummer 
Close – 

Fri 20 July 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION  

MONDAY 24 JULY – 9.15am 

 

KEY STAGE 1  

MONDAY 24 JULY – 10.45am 

 

KEY STAGE 2 

MONDAY 24 JULY – 1.30pm 

WE BREAK UP FOR THE SUMMER ON 

TUESDAY 25 JULY AT 2.15pm 

PARENTS… 

 

PLEASE CAN WE HAVE YOUR OLD BOXES, 

KITCHEN ROLL TUBES OR CLEAN 

PLASTIC BOTTLES  

FOR OUR MARBLE RUN PROJECT? 

 

PLEASE DROP THEM OFF BY THE END OF 

NEXT WEEK. THANK YOU 


